M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Ed Massey, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
January 3, 2018
RE:
Queen City Transportation Agreement for New Haven Elementary

Attached is the agreement between Queen City Transportation and

New Haven Elementary for their trip to Frankfort on April 17, 2018. 
I recommend the board approve the agreement with Queen City Transportation,  as presented.


Mike Poiry




Assistant Superintendent, Operations
